
 

 
 
March 22, 2019 
 
Joseph Benevenia, MD 
President 
Musculoskeletal Tumor Society  
9400 W. Higgins Road, Suite 500 
Rosemount, IL 60018 
 
Dear Dr. Benevenia, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the Executive Committee of the American College of Radiology 
(ACR) Board of Chancellors has voted to endorse the Musculoskeletal Tumor Society (MSTS) 
on Guidelines for Specialist Referral for Newly Identified Bone Lesions as revised based on 
ACR recommendations. 
 
This endorsement implies permissions for the MSTS to officially list our organization as an 
endorser of this guideline and reprint our logo in the introductory section of the guideline 
document. 
 
Thank you again for seeking our endorsement, 
 
Sincerely, 

 
William T. Thorwarth, Jr. MD, FACR 
 


